



Cancer Reasearch & British Heart Foundation

A BIG Thankyou to everyone for all their support with the fundraising events last week. we had almost 100 entires for the face mask designs and we have 11 winners! Well done to all our entrées it was really hard to narrow them down to 11!! Please see reverse for winners. Prizes will be handed out today. We are delighted to announce that we raised

an amazing£719.12

Well done Kannah Gulati!

AMAZING FUNDRAISING

More amazing fundrasing news this week. Yahya Nadeem in 6W who has set up his own fundraising webpage for families in Syria in support of providing a safe home. He has raised £1017.77 so far. Find out more by following the link below and support if you are able!

<u>https://www.sktwelfare.org/giving-</u> together/yahyan/safe-haven-homes/

PARENT CONSULTATION CALLS

These will take place the week commencing 17th May 2021.

Please see the letters for the days and times allocated for your childs class and return the reply slip with the best suited time interval asap.



SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!

Amina Mahmood 3S

Super Reading and Writing!

Attendance

Best attenders last week were **4B – 99.0% Well Done!**

Whole school attendance for the week was **93.5%**.

Attendance for the year so far is at 92.5%

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness be required.

<u>Class</u>	<u>% Attendance</u>
4B	99.0%
RM	98.6%
3S	97.3%
5C	96.9%
1P	95.3%
6F	94.8%
RD	94.8%
3IW	93.0%
2B	92.7%
2S	91.2%
5HM	91.0%
4CS	90.3%
1C	88.6%
6W	86.7%

Please ensure your child comes to school every day. If your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason.

Upcoming Events!

Wednesday 12th May Eid – School closes 3pm. School Re-opens Monday 17th May.

Week commencing 17th May – Eid Celebrations in class bubbles Week commencing 17th May – Parent consultation calls

Monday 17th May – deadline for Nell Bank Residential payment

Friday 21st **May** – Deadline for Haworth Y4 residential payment

Friday 28th May – School closes for Half term

Monday 7th June – School opens for final Summer Term

<u>SAFEGUARDING NOTICE</u>: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or <u>office@hstb.co.uk</u>

ENDING 7th MAY 2021